Administration
· Tee Times – Please be sure to cancel your tee times when you cannot make them.  On the day of, you may need to phone the pro shop to cancel.  Thank you for your consideration.
· Check In – Please check yourself and your group into the pro shop before your tee time.  Lots of members do not put all the names of players in their tee time booking.  We understand it can be time consuming, but if you could let the pro shop staff at least know who is playing the day of when checking in that would be helpful.  Thank You.
Pro Shop
· Father’s Day Sale – 25% off clothing; 20% off shoes & bags; 10% off lululemon; 25% off Titleist woods and hybrids; Accessories 15% off
Upcoming Events
· Saturday June 18th – Member/Guest – Modified 1pm Shotgun start
· Monday June 20th – 3 Man Senior Scramble – Tourney is full. Waitlist only.  Breakfast at 8am Monday morning.
· Saturday June 25th – Corporate events – Morning tee times available this day, but there are event bookings from 12-4pm this afternoon.  Sorry for the inconvenience.   
· Friday July 1st – Canada Day Mixed Tournament – 2 person teams with a new format, 3-3-3.  9 holes of golf, tee off at 4:30pm, with a meal and prizes to follow.  Enter in groups from 2 to 12. 
· Monday July 18th – 3 Lady Scramble – Paid entries in the office. 
· Team Championship July 22-24 – Last year entrants will have until July 8th for paid entry.
Clubhouse
· Signature Drink Menu – Check out the DB signature drink menu, including the Blume Caesar (1.5oz Tito’s, Ace Pepperoni stick, olives and pickled asparagus spiced the way you like) and the Desert Mule (1.5oz Raspberry vodka, 4oz Ginger beer & lime juice). 
· Wine List – Recently updated with white, rose and red wines from $21.75/bottle to $80/bottle.  Ask your server for more details.
· Weekly Food Specials – Thursday Wing Night; Friday Fish Day; and Saturday Italian Night.
· DB Deck – With the warm weather arriving, the deck has been set up for all to enjoy.  Just a reminder to let servers know you are sitting on the deck for prompt service.   
Grounds
· Ball Marks – We have noticed a difference in our unfixed ball marks, however, it is an on-going process.  We are attempting to keep the greens firmer, which makes it hard to find your mark, so please make the effort. 
· Grass Height – With tournament season upon us, we are now raising the length of our preliminary rough up to 2” from 1 3/4”.  As well, the greens will now be cut down to summer height.  Native grass will be cut to 4” over the next few weeks.  The rain has put us a bit behind in the grooming department. And we appreciate your patience.
